
     
 Friday 22nd September 2023

What has been happening this week?
This week we have welcomed our Year 5 and 6 parents
and carers into school to hear about what they can expect over the coming
year. Thank you to those who attended. If you were not there, everything that
was shared is in the presentation which you can find on Weduc.

Also this week, our Year 4 classes took part in virtual workshops led by The
British Museum. This was linked to their learning on The Romans.
 
On Wednesday our school celebrated National Fitness Day. Classes took part in
fitness activities and the older children attended an assembly. We also
encouraged families to do something more active on this day as well.

What is happening next week?
Next week will be our first Open Day for parents/carers who would like their children to join our
Reception in September 2024.

On Wednesday, Hornbill Class are going on their first educational visit of the year to St Paul’s
Cathedral and the Tate. Thank you to all the parents who have volunteered to support.
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8.35-8.45am Start
Please remember that our school gates open at 8.35 and close at 8.45am. If your child
arrives in school when the gate is closed, they are late. It is essential that all children are in
their classrooms on time so that they do not miss any learning time. 

Reading and Learning Volunteers
If you would like to be a regular volunteer in school who supports children with their learning or
helps them to learn to read, please email  info@brindishegreen.lewisham.sch.uk and ask for an
application form. Under safer recruitment, please note that all volunteers will need to have a
conversation with a member of the Senior Leadership Team, are required to provide 2 professional
references, and obtain a clear DBS, which the school will organise. 

Child Flu Immunisation
Last week we posted onto Weduc a letter and information on child flu immunisation. 
Lewisham NHS is now inviting parents/carers to register their consent for their child so that a
healthcare team can vaccinate them in school. The vaccination is free and in most cases is a quick
and simple spray up the nose.

Please click on the link to register your consent -Click Here!

Flu can be an unpleasant illness and can cause serious complications. Vaccinating your child will help
to protect them from getting the flu and prevent it spreading among more vulnerable family and
friends.  Even if your child had it last year, the type of flu can vary each winter, so it is recommended
to have the flu vaccine again this year or they won’t be protected. 

Snack Time 
Children in Years 3-6 are encouraged to bring a piece of fruit or raw
vegetables into school to have as a morning snack. This is because
many children find it hard to make it to lunchtime without getting
hungry, which effects their concentration and learning behaviour. 
Only fruit and vegetables are allowed in school for snack time. This is so
that it can be taken outside, eaten on the carpet or eaten at their tables
while they continue their learning. 

https://app.schoolscreener.com/Portal/#/Lewisham/p/LiF2324/100687


Important Key Dates - Autumn 1

Attendance This Week:
Something Wonderful to Celebrate - 
Who has been praised this week?

Cultural Entitlement and Personal Development - Autumn 2023
Every term our staff plan a large number of events linked to national days and The Brindishe Curriculum.
We add to them regularly as things arise, but so far this is what we have organised for the Autumn Term.



Our ever popular CAKE BAKE is back on Thursday October 12th. Donate your cakes,
biscuits, cookies etc in the morning at drop off (faked or baked is ok!) and the sale starts

straight after school finishes in the hall. 
Then the make-at-home PIZZA AND COOKIE NIGHT is taking place on Friday 13th
October. Order your pizzas by Saturday 7th October to collect on 13th via this link:

School Pizza Kit (makes 1 x 12" pizza) for Brindishe Green School | Doughies Pizza Kits.
A portion of the money raised goes towards creating food parcels for families in need

over the longer school holidays.

A message from the Brindishe Friends Group

WHO ARE WE? - Many of you who will have attended the Meet the Teacher events at
school across the last couple of weeks will have heard Ms Matthews mention the BFG

(Brindishe Friends Group). We are the equivalent of a PTA and help arrange events
and raise money for the school. We have regular meetings to plan activities. NEW

VOLUNTEERS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME. If you would like to be involved, please email
us: bfgsocials@gmail.com

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY - The first events of the school year are confirmed! 

CAN YOU DONATE? - To help us provide these food parcels we need your help. The money
we raise from the Pizza and Cookie nights no longer covers the cost of providing them.

Please let us know if you would be able to make a donation - money or food or even your
time - to help support our food parcels in any other way. Please email us:

bfgsocials@gmail.com

https://doughies.co.uk/products/brindishe-green
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